
ATTENTION OHIO DEER HUNTERS 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 FOR:    Veterans that reside in Seneca County  
 

WHEN:   December 4th to December 6th 
 

WHERE: Miller Conservation Farm is 80 acres owned by 
the Seneca Conservation District located at 
5670 E. TR 138 in Tiffin. 

 

SPONSORED BY:  Seneca Conservation District and the  
Tiffin-Seneca Izaak Walton League 

 

 TO APPLY:   To get an application, contact: 
Kelly Schott, Wildlife Specialist 
Seneca Conservation District 
kschott@conservesenecacounty.com 
(419) 447-7073 or visit: 
conservesenecacounty.com 
 
 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY NOVEMBER 7TH, 2014 
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